Proposal for an “Undergraduate Council,”

Establish a university-wide body analogous to the Graduate Council to deal with undergraduate curricular matters (including newly proposed courses and programs, and possibly even reviewing existing offerings) that may have relevance to more than one academic unit.  It is expected that the Council would act only after the individual academic units have approved courses and programs, and that in most cases for programs having no effect outside a particular academic unit, it would simply take no action, allowing them to go into effect.  Nevertheless, the Council’s ability to act as a final authority might deter academic units from enacting courses and programs that duplicate those in other units.  The Council could be a University-wide faculty committee like the Admissions Committee, or it could be chaired by the Provost’s designee, like the Graduate Council.  Unlike the Graduate Council, it would not deal with undergraduate admissions matters for which a committee now exists, unless the Senate should choose to abolish that committee.
If you have a reaction to this idea, or have suggestions on changing the above proposal before it goes to the deans and directors for their input, please let us know through rehrlich@gmu.edu.  We have intentionally been a little vague because we want to flesh out the ideas and produce a more specific proposal only after getting your input and everyone else's.

